Rosenberg Corey

From: Beth McDaniel <abmcd_7@qg.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:45 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2004-A

I am a landlord in Malheur County Oregon and | strongly oppose this bill. Why does Oregon discourage business with
laws like this. If this bill passes then landlords will try to sell their property and less housing will be available. Think
about the people.

Beth McDaniel Ontario, Oregon



